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Recommendation Letter

The project involves construction of 220 Kv transmission line with 35 meters of corridor
width. The proposed transmission passes through K.Kanaburu Village Sy.No. 82(0.2713Ha), 83
(0.6063Ha), 97(0.4741Ha), 98 (0.1033Ha), 99 (0.592Ha.), Tunga River Course (0.914Ha) and
Muthinakoppa Village Sy.No 73 (1.0783Ha). The total forest area required is 4.0394Ha in Koppa

Forest Division.

The project is a linear project and essential to supply electrical power to the water lifting
pump houses constructed on the canal linking the Tunga River catchment with Bhadra Reservoir.
The transfer of excess water from the Tunga River to the Bhadra Dam (interlinking of rivers) will
facilitate Irrigation and Drinking water supply for dry Districts of the Karnataka state. Hence the
“Online proposal No:FP/KA/TRANS/42309/2019 submitted By the User Agency Executive
Engineer, VINL, Upper Bhadra Project Division-02, B.R.Project” is recommended to be considered

for Re-diversion of the Forest Land.

Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Koppa Division, Koppa.
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